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Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home 

In English we will be planning a sequel 
to our class story The Giant Arctic 

Jellyfish. 
 

In Maths we will be continuing our 
unit of work on fractions. 

 
Reading x5 a week  

 
Mathletics task: 
Shade fractions 

Halves and quarters 
 
 

It is lovely to see the children so inspired by our project on Explorers! 
This week they had the opportunity to apply their increasing 
knowledge about Ernest Shackleton to role play interviewing him.  We 
definitely have some aspiring actors in Jet Class!  We also had a visit 
from ‘Dr Morley’ from our class story. The children hot seated her and 
asked lots of interesting questions about her expedition to Antarctica.  
In Maths we have been assessing the children’s knowledge and have 
been so pleased to see them applying all their learning so well.  In 
Science we have been learning about how different animals have 
adapted to their habitats. 

Key dates coming up: 

Thursday 6th February – Please can your child collect and bring in a bag of 
natural materials ready to make natural sculptures. 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 


